
Sept99

 

 

HARDHOLDER &endash; NOVEMBER 2000 

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB, INC.

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB MEETING MINUTES &endash; November 21, 2000

1. The meeting was called to order at 710 PM.

2. A motion was made, seconded and passed to approve the August minutes.

3. TREASURER'S REPORT

· The Treasurer's report showed a checking account balance of $3980.21 and

$11,971.37 in CD's.

· George Kruger reported that the club has a new insurer designated by the NRA:

Legion Insurance Co., with Lockton Risk Services being the agent.

· George also reported $2055.00 in ammunition purchases from the CMP (2160

rounds of .30 Carbine and 11,200 rounds of .30 ball).

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Treasurer's report as

presented.

4. MEMBERSHIP REPORT

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept six new members: Chris

Merritt, George O'Shea, Darrel Evig, Michael Chadwell, Gary Bogard and Rob

Giess.
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· Blaine Bateman renewed membership, and Russ Huston's workbond was waived

due to disabilty; no other responses were received to overdue notices mailed out

earlier.

· There was a discussion of the concept of waiving a member's workbond in

recognition of his contributions/responsibilities for another gun club; the idea was

unanimously rejected in an informal vote.

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Membership report as

presented.

5. NEWSLETTER REPORT

· 146 notices were sent out for the November meeting.

· No newsletters have been mailed for the past two months

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Newsletter report as

presented.

6. RANGE OFFICER'S REPORT

· Jim Starr has all match applications and fliers prepared for 2001 matches; these were

handed over to the board by Mike Bogard.

· A question was raised regarding the supply of toilet paper at the club; due to the

ongoing shortage, members are advised to bring their own TP to the range.

· Members who use the target house during the winter months are cautioned to avoid

leaving the sliding door open for any extended period of time--it will freeze to the
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ground in the open position.

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Range Officer's report as

presented.
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